تم تحميل هذا الملف من موقع المناهج القطرية





أوراق عمل منتصف الفصل غير محلولة

موقع المناهج ← المناهج القطرية ← المستوى الثامن ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الأول ← أوراق عمل ← الملف

تاريخ إضافة الملف على موقع المناهج: 22-20-2032 23:26

ملفات اكتب للمعلم اكتب للطالب ا اختبارات الكترونية ا اختبارات ا حلول ا عروض بوربوينت ا أوراق عمل منهج انجليزي ا ملخصات وتقارير ا مذكرات وبنوك ا الامتحان النهائي ا للمدرس

المزيد من مادة لغة انجليزية:

التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب المستوى الثامن











صفحة المناهج القطرية على فيسببوك

الرياضيات

اللغة الانجليزية

اللغة العربية

التربية الاسلامية

المواد على تلغرام

المزيد من الملفات بحسب المستوى الثامن والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الأول

د من الملقات بحسب المستوى النامل والمادة لغه انجليزيه في القصل الأول	المزي
أوراق عمل اثرائية لاختبار منتصف الفصل مع الإجابة النموذجية	1
أوراق عمل اثرائية لاختبار منتصف الفصل غير محلولة	2
الخطة الفصلية وتوزيع الساعات الدراسية	3
اختبار وتدريبات نهاية الفصل	4
جدول مواصفات اختبار نهاية الفصل	5

PORTAL TO ENGLISH 8A 2024 / 2025 Mid First Semester ENRICHMENT SHEETS

shy		bossy			
confident		upset			
Easy-going		kind			
outgoing		stubborn			
Quick-tempered		Give up			
Fight		relaxed			
argue	1032-2	upload			
goal		communicate			
advantage		Take up			
regulary		Take place			
anxious		compete			
create		practise			
Why the long face ?		distance			
hasn't got a clue.		Be in a hurry			
That's a piece of cake!		Follow one's dream			
You never know!		Take it easy.			
Take it easy.		Sight			
tournament		Brochure			
advertisements		traditional food			
Destination	7	cultural events			

1-Language Functions

Read and choose the BEST response.....

1. A: How was the job interview? A. Lucky you. B. Sorry to hear that. C. It was a piece of cake. **D.** Happy to see you. 2. A: How was the history test? A. Sorry, I am going to the cinema. B. I want to be a teacher. C. It was a piece of cake. D. Fancy meeting you. 3. A: I have not seen you for ages. A. Well done. B. Oh, my god. C. Happy to see you. D. Coming back soon. 4. A: Do you like camping? B: YES,-----A. Congratulations. B. I am really into it. C. Coming back soon. D. Nice to meet you. 5- A: Ali does not know anything about the math problem. B: I know, A. take it easy. B. it is a piece of cake. C. you never know.

D. he has not got a clue.

6-	A: What is your opinion of this tablet? B:
	A. I'm off.
	B. Take care
	C. Long time no see!
	D. It's something else!
7-	A: Excuse me?
	B: Sure, how can I help you?
	A- I'm not sure I get what you mean.
	B- Could you repeat that, please?
	C- Are there any cultural events on?
	D- May I ask you something?
8-	A:?
	B: I said you can visit a lot of places in Qatar.
	A I'm not sure I get what you mean
	A- I'm not sure I get what you mean.
	B- Could you repeat that, please?
	C- Are there any cultural events on?
	D- May I ask you something?
9-	A: What do you think of my new cell phone?
	B:
	A- I'm off.
	B- Take care
	C- Long time no see!
	D- It's something else!

2- Reading

1- Read the passage and answer the question

TEACHER'S DAY

Who shapes the person you are the most? Parents or other family members are probably at the top of the list for many people. But a close second place is very likely to go to a teacher. Some of the most influential and successful people in the world have a teacher in their childhood to thank for their success.

For some children, teachers are the only positively influential people in their lives.

Antwone Fisher, a best-selling writer, grew up in foster homes and didn't have many adults that he could trust. But a primary school teacher, Mrs. Profitt, was the first adult he ever trusted. 'She spoke to all of us the same way - with respect. No one spoke to me that way before. I think that being with her for three years made all the difference.'

There are thousands more stories like this, from famous people and ordinary people all across the world. That's why UNESCO celebrates teachers on 5 October every year. UNESCO wants us to remember that education is a basic human right and every child should have free education. UNESCO hopes to train 69 million new teachers by 2030 so that everyone can go to school, because, sadly, 264 million children in the world today are not in school because there aren't enough teachers. Those children are often in places where life is already very difficult because they live in poor areas or far away from cities and towns, or they are escaping war in their own countries.

So, if you have a teacher, you're one of the lucky ones. One day, you'll probably look back at your life, your successes, the dreams you've made come true or the difficult things you've survived. The chances are high that you'll find a teacher's words have helped you achieve these things. Perhaps you already know who that teacher will be. Why not find them and say thank you today on World Teachers' Day?

1.	What is the MAIN idea of the text?
	A. a teacher`s day at school.
	B. The best teacher in the world.
	C. The role of teachers in our life.
	D. The worst teacher in our world.
2.	When does UNESCO celebrate teachers?
	A. 5 August.
	B. 5 October.
	C. 10 October.
	D. 10 November.
3.	How did Mrs. Profitt speak to Antwone Fisher and his mates?
	A. with anger.
	B. with respect.
	C. in a silly way.
	D. in a rude way.
4.	What does UNESCO want us to remember?
_	Harmon Landa and HNESCO harmon landa la 20202
5.	How many teachers does UNESCO hope to train by 2030?

2- Read the passage and answer the questions.

Everything, that is alive, needs energy. All animals get the energy they need from food. With food's help, the human body can do a lot of activities. Food gives us the energy that helps the human body do all types of work.

Plants use sunlight to make their own food. Animals are not able to do that. Some animals eat plants. Some animals eat other animals as meat. People eat both animals and plants.

Plants make their own food using sunlight. So, the sun's energy is found in plants.

The sun's energy is very strong. It loses a lot of its strength by the time it goes into a plant.

It is good to eat plants to get more of the sun's energy. When an animal eats a plant, the energy is less strong. The animal also used its energy to find the plant to eat. When a second animal eats the first animal, it gets even less energy than the first animal got. The second animal used a lot of energy to chase its prey.

Like a car that has to be filled with petrol, living things have to eat again and again. Instead of petrol, living things have to eat food to get energy.

Questions

1.	What is the text MAINLY about?	
	A. types of food.	
	B. energy from food.	
	C. animals and plants.	
	D. types of living things.	
2	What can the human body do with food's he	nln2
۷.	A. It can chase the prey.	ει ρ :
	B. It can make our food.	
	C. It can eat again and again.	
	D. It can do a lot of activities.	
3.	What do people eat?	
٥.	A. People.	
	B. Only plants.	
	C. Just animals.	
	D. Plants and animals.	
4.	How do plants make their food?	
5.	Why is it good to eat plants?	
6.	Why do things have to eat food?	
٠.	,	

3- Read the passage and answer the questions

Qatar

Qatar is a small country in the Middle East, located on a peninsula in the Arabian Gulf. It is bordered by Saudi Arabia to the south and west and by the United Arab Emirates to the north. Qatar is known for its oil and gas reserves, as well as its beautiful beaches and desert landscapes.

The capital of Qatar is Doha, which is a modern city with a mix of traditional and modern architecture. Doha is home to many high-rise buildings, shopping malls, and museums. Some of the most popular tourist attractions in Doha include the Museum of Islamic Art, the Souq Waqif, and the Pearl Qatar which is home to luxury hotels, restaurants, and shops.

Qatar is a popular tourist destination for people from all over the world. Visitors can enjoy the country's beautiful beaches, go shopping at its many malls, or explore its rich culture. Qatar is also a popular destination for business travelers, as it is home to many international companies.

In addition to its oil and gas industry, Qatar is also developing its tourism industry and other non-oil sectors. The government is investing heavily in infrastructure and education in order to diversify the economy. Qatar is also a member of the Gulf Cooperation Council (GCC), which is a regional economic and political organization.

- 1. What is the main source of income for Qatar?
 - A. Oil and gas
 - B. Tourism
 - C. Agriculture
 - D. Manufacturing

2.	What is the capital of Qatar?
	A. Doha.
	B. Al Wakrah.
	C. Dukhan.
	D. Al Khor.
3.	What is the name of the artificial island in Doha that is home to luxury hotels,
	restaurants, and shops?
	A. The Pearl Qatar.
	B. The Doha Island.
	C. The Lusail Island.
	D. The Al Khor Island.
4.	What is the official language of Qatar?
	A. Arabic.
	B. English.
	C. French.
	D. Spanish.
5.	What is the currency of Qatar?

4- Read the passage and answer the questions

The sun

The Sun is a star. It is the center of our solar system, and all of the planets, including Earth, orbit around it. The Sun is a giant ball of hot plasma, which is a state of matter made up of electrically charged particles. The Sun is made up mostly of hydrogen and helium.

The Sun is very hot. Its surface temperature is about 9941 degrees Fahrenheit (5505 degrees Celsius). The Sun's core is even hotter, at about 27 million degrees Fahrenheit (15 million degrees Celsius).

The Sun's heat and light come from nuclear fusion reactions in its core. In nuclear fusion, hydrogen atoms are combined to form helium atoms. This process releases a lot of energy, which heats up the Sun and makes it shine.

The Sun is very important to life on Earth. It provides us with light and warmth. Without the Sun, there would be no plants or animals on Earth.

1. What is the Sun?

- A) A planet.
- B) A star.
- C) A galaxy.
- D) A comet.

2.	What is the Sun made up of mostly?	
	A) Hydrogen and helium.	
	B) Rock and dust.	
	C) Gas and ice.	
	D) Water and air.	
3.	What does the Sun provide us with?	
	A) Light and warmth.	
	B) Food and water.	
	C) Air to breathe.	
	D) All of the above.	
4.	What happens when hydrogen atoms ar	e combined with helium inside the sun?
	A) We get heat only.	
	B) We get helium only.	
	C) We get light only.	
	D) We get heat and light.	
An	nswer the following questions	
	5- What is the Sun's core temperature?	
	6- How does the Sun provide us with lig	ht and warmth?
	·	·

3- Vocabulary

A.	Fill in	the sp	aces v	vith a	word	from	the	list:
----	---------	--------	--------	--------	------	------	-----	-------

	took up / give up / argue / create
1.	Why do you alwayswith your friend?
2.	Do not! You are almost at the end.
3.	I a new hobby a month ago
	Fill in the gaps with a word from the list:
	upset / selfish / kind / goal / compete
1.	My friend is very, he always helps me to do my homework.
2.	Of course I amYou are an hour late.
3.	Myis to be a successful doctor.
4.	Rashid loves only himself, so he is
	❖ Fill in the spaces with a word from the list:
	advantages / create / anxious
1.	Ali is going toa website page.
2.	Practicing sports has many on our health.
3.	We are having an English test next week, so I feel
	❖ Fill in the gaps with a word from the list:
	destination / uploaded / regularly
1.	I try to excerscisebecause one of my goals to be fit.
2.	Turkey is a very good vacation

3. She -----the pictures from her digital camera to her computer.

*	Fill in	the	gaps	with	a	word	from	the	list:
---	---------	-----	------	------	---	------	------	-----	-------

pay / kind / sign <u>/</u> sells

- 1. Look at that -----. It says no pets are allowed here.
- 2. Our English teacher is very............................... He cares a lot about all of us.
- 3. This shop -----different kinds of board games
 - **Fill in the gaps with a word from the list:**

advantage / organizes / book

- 1. There isn't any of leaving early.
- 2. I -----most of my clothes online.
 - **❖** Fill in the gaps with a word from the list:

destination / graduated / pay

- 1. Qatar is a holiday for many people in the Gulf.
- 2. How much do youfor lunch?
- Fill in the gaps with a word from the list

make / do

- 1. I hope I -----well in my English test.
- 2. Don't ----noise! The kids are sleeping.

B.	Choose the co	orrect answer:				
1.	. My brother always gets angry. He is very					
	A.	shy				
	В.	easy-going				
	C.	confident				
	D.	quick-tempered				
2.	I do not think my	dad ever gets nervous. He seems so				
	A.	bossy				
	В.	selfish				
	C.	easy-going				
	D.	confident				
3.	Ali is very	He makes new friends wherever he goes.				
	A.	confident				
	В.	easy-going				
	C.	outgoing				
	D.	stubborn				
4.	My brother is ver	y, and he never changes his mind.				
	A.	stubborn				
	B.	easy-going				
	C.	quick-tempered				
	D.	8 8				
5.	Tom and Mark st	arted tojudo.				
		go				
	В.	do				
		play				
_	D.					
6.	I want to	skydiving on Friday.				
		go				
	В.	do				
		play				
_	D.					
7.	-	nts me toin a tournament this week.				
	Α.					
	В.	respect				
	C.					
	D.	move				

8. Wow! That elephant is huge. How much does it?
A. enter
B. weigh
C. grow
D. deep
9. What are you doing up there? You know you are not Inside.
A. amazed
B. clever
C. allowed
D. banned
10.I have to_go; I am in a
A. notice
B. sign
C. hurry
D. free
11.My brother hasfrom Qatar Foundation.
A. organized
B. graduated
C. planned
D. studied
12.let`sa chocolate cake for dinner.
A. do
B. make
C. create
D. give up
13.you cantickets for the match online.
A. book B. lend
C. borrow D. sign
D. SIKII

4-Grammar

A. Choose the correct answer:

- 1. Ali ----- karate now.
 - A. does
 - B. did
 - C. is doing
 - D. are doing
- 2. My brother and I -----in the street now.
 - A. walk
 - B. walks
 - C. walked
 - D. are walking
- 3. My school ----at 7 am.
 - A. start
 - B. starts
 - C. is starting
 - D. started
- 4. Rashid and Fahad -----camping everyday.
 - A. go
 - B. goes
 - C. went
 - D. are going
- 5. Two years ago, Ito Dubai.
 - A. go
 - B. goes
 - C. went
 - D. are going
- 6. Last summer, I -----to Oman.
 - A. travel
 - B. travels
 - C. travelled
 - D. are travelling

A. use to walk B. uses to walk C. using to walk D. used to walk 8. I did not	7. When I was yo	ung, Ito school.
C. using to walk D. used to walk 8. I did not	A.	use to walk
D. used to walk 8. I did notcoffee. A. use to drink B. used to drink C. using to drink D. uses to drink 9. Mr. Sayed is asas Mr Ibraheem. A. tall B. taller C. tallest D. more taller 10.My friend is asas my brother. A. short B. shorter C. shortest D. more shorter 11.I can't find my keys A. anything B. everything C. anywhere D. everywhere 12.I'll take youyou want to go. A. anything B. everything C. anywhere D. everybody 13.Fahed is theone in the class.	В.	uses to walk
8. I did not	C.	using to walk
A. use to drink B. used to drink C. using to drink D. uses to drink 9. Mr. Sayed is asas Mr Ibraheem. A. tall B. taller C. tallest D. more taller 10.My friend is asas my brother. A. short B. shorter C. shortest D. more shorter 11.I can't find my keys A. anything B. everything C. anywhere D. everywhere 12.I'll take youyou want to go. A. anything B. everything C. anywhere D. everybody 13.Fahed is theone in the class.	D.	used to walk
B. used to drink C. using to drink D. uses to drink 9. Mr. Sayed is as	8. I did not	coffee.
C. using to drink D. uses to drink 9. Mr. Sayed is asas Mr Ibraheem. A. tall B. taller C. tallest D. more taller 10.My friend is asas my brother. A. short B. shorter C. shortest D. more shorter 11.I can't find my keys A. anything B. everything C. anywhere D. everywhere 12.I'll take youyou want to go. A. anything B. everything C. anywhere D. everybody 13.Fahed is theone in the class.	A.	use to drink
D. uses to drink 9. Mr. Sayed is asas Mr Ibraheem. A. tall B. taller C. tallest D. more taller 10.My friend is asas my brother. A. short B. shorter C. shortest D. more shorter 11.I can't find my keys A. anything B. everything C. anywhere D. everywhere 12.I'll take you	В.	used to drink
9. Mr. Sayed is asas Mr Ibraheem. A. tall B. taller C. tallest D. more taller 10.My friend is asas my brother. A. short B. shorter C. shortest D. more shorter 11.I can't find my keys	C.	using to drink
A. tall B. taller C. tallest D. more taller 10.My friend is asas my brother. A. short B. shorter C. shortest D. more shorter 11.I can't find my keys A. anything B. everything C. anywhere D. everywhere 12.I'll take youyou want to go. A. anything B. everything C. anywhere D. everybody 13.Fahed is theone in the class.	D.	uses to drink
B. taller C. tallest D. more taller 10.My friend is asas my brother. A. short B. shorter C. shortest D. more shorter 11.I can't find my keys A. anything B. everything C. anywhere D. everywhere 12.I'll take you	9. Mr. Sayed is as	as Mr Ibraheem.
C. tallest D. more taller 10.My friend is asas my brother. A. short B. shorter C. shortest D. more shorter 11.I can't find my keys A. anything B. everything C. anywhere D. everywhere 12.I'll take you	A.	tall
D. more taller 10.My friend is asas my brother. A. short B. shorter C. shortest D. more shorter 11.I can't find my keys A. anything B. everything C. anywhere D. everywhere 12.I'll take you	B.	taller
A. short B. shorter C. shortest D. more shorter 11.I can't find my keys A. anything B. everything C. anywhere D. everywhere 12.I'll take you	C.	tallest
A. short B. shorter C. shortest D. more shorter 11.I can't find my keys A. anything B. everything C. anywhere D. everywhere 12.I'll take you	D.	more taller
B. shorter C. shortest D. more shorter 11.I can't find my keys A. anything B. everything C. anywhere D. everywhere 12.I'll take you	10.My friend is as	as my brother.
B. shorter C. shortest D. more shorter 11.I can't find my keys A. anything B. everything C. anywhere D. everywhere 12.I'll take you		chart
C. shortest D. more shorter 11.I can't find my keys		
D. more shorter 11.I can't find my keys		
A. anything B. everything C. anywhere D. everywhere 12.I'll take you		
A. anything B. everything C. anywhere D. everywhere 12.I'll take you		
B. everything C. anywhere D. everywhere 12.I'll take you	11.1 can t ima my	Reys
C. anywhere D. everywhere 12.I'll take you	A.	anything
D. everywhere 12.I'll take you you want to go. A. anything B. everything C. anywhere D. everybody 13.Fahed is theone in the class.	В.	everything
A. anything B. everything C. anywhere D. everybody 13.Fahed is theone in the class.	C.	anywhere
A. anything B. everything C. anywhere D. everybody 13.Fahed is theone in the class.		
B. everything C. anywhere D. everybody 13.Fahed is theone in the class.	12.I'll take you	you want to go.
B. everything C. anywhere D. everybody 13.Fahed is theone in the class.	A.	anything
D. everybody 13.Fahed is theone in the class.		
D. everybody 13.Fahed is theone in the class.	C.	anywhere
13.Fahed is theone in the class.		
A. tall		
7.6 (41)	Δ	tall
B. taller		
C. tallest		
D. more taller		

14.Ali is not as	as me.
A	A. short
В	3. shorter
C	C. shortest
	D. more shorter
15.If Ali plays we	ell, he the match.
A	A. win
Е	B. wins
C	C. won
	D. will win
16.If Rashid	hard, he will pass.
A	A. study
В	3. studies
C	C. studied
0	D. studying
17.As soon as I c	ome home, Iyou.
	A. call
В	3. calls
	C. will call
C	D. called
18.After my brot	therTV, He will go shooping.
-	A. watch
E	3. watches
C	C. watched
	D. watching
19.Before I	out, I will call you.
A	A. go
В	3. going
C	C. will go
). went
	lives near my house.
	A. who
	3. whose
	C. which
) where

- 21.This is the book-----I read.
 - A. who
 - B. which
 - C. where
 - D. whose
- 22. This is the park-----we met.
 - A. who
 - B. which
 - C. where
 - D. whose
- 23.I met Ali -----father ia a successful businessman.
 - A. who
 - B. which
 - C. whose
 - D. where



	В.	Do	as	shown	between	the	brackets
--	----	----	----	-------	---------	-----	----------

1.	Football is more exciting than volleyball.	(Begin with volleyball)
	Volleyball	
2.	Doha is not as hot as Dubai.	(Begin with Dubai)
	Dubai	
3.	Football is more popular than handball.	(Begin with handball)
Н	landball	
	English language is more interesting than A	
5.	If you come to the party, we (b	pe) happy. (Correct the verb)
6.	If we leave at once, we (arrive	
7. 	My brother (write) his home	
8.	My friends (drive) to Mecca a	t the moment. (Correct the verb)
9.	My father always (help) me to	finish my work. (Correct the verb)
10.	Ahmed often (give) me some	money. (Correct the verb)

5- Writing

1. Write a post for a personal blog presenting yourself.

Helping phrases:

- > Write about your personal basic information.
- > Name- age- nationality.
- > Add many sections like sports and your favourite sport.
- > Write about activities you like to do.

	-00///
2025	2024
	.6)
9	

2. Write a description of an interesting place you have visited.

Helping phrases:

- > Write The name of the place
- ➤ Where is that place?
- ➤ When did you visit it? With whom?
- > Some interesting features of the place.
- > Your opinion of the place.

at	ni co.
2025	2024
	.6)
	اما